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Dear [Insert Name],
Telehealth is a vital service that continues to conveniently and efficiently help keep patients connected to health care from anywhere. Telehealth will remain a vital health care delivery option. 
[PUT YOUR NAME OR YOUR ORGANIZATION’S NAME HERE] wants to connect you with an important resource, Telehealth.HHS.gov, to help you power up your practice’s virtual care.  
Telehealth.HHS.gov helps health care providers, including doctors, practitioners, and hospital staff: 
· Plan or improve telehealth workflow and strategy
· Access resources to navigate billing, policy, and other telehealth changes 
· Prepare patients for telehealth visits
· Find telehealth best practice guides

Share these resources with your members and stay updated about telehealth by visiting Telehealth.HHS.gov. 
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